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News

Winters Comments on Legislative Outlook in 
BNA

Brigen Winters comments on the likelihood of deficit reduction 
and tax reform legislation in the Pension & Benefits article, “Pace 
of Regulatory Activity May Surpass Legislative Record on 
Retirement Issues,” by Florence Olsen published on January 10, 
2011.
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